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January 14, 2016

Mr. Joe H. Morin

Program Specialist — Economic Development

Office of the Governor Economic Development and Tourism
1100 San Jacinto, 3" Floor

Austin, TX 78701

RE: Nomination of Raytheon Company for Texas Enterprise Project Status
Dear Mr. Morin:

The attached notice of public hearing was published in the McKinney Courier-Gazette newspaper and
posted on the official bulletin board at the McKinney City Hall on or before January 11, 2016.

The McKinney City Council will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in
the Council Chambers at City Hall, located at 222 N. Tennessee Street McKinney, TX 75069 and
consider comments concerning the amendment of Ordinance 2010-05-014 and to consider the
nomination of Raytheon Company, located at 2501 West University Drive McKinney, TX 75071 to the
Office of the Governor Economic Development and Tourism as a Texas Enterprise Project. The hearing
will include discussion of tax and/or other business incentives available in the City of McKinney. All
interested parties are encouraged to attend and present their views. For additional information, please
contact Ms. Sandy Hart, City Secretary at 972.547.7505.

For additional information, please contact me at 972.547.7505.
Sincerely,

Sandy Hart, TRMC, MMC

City Secretary

City of McKinney
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